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Phatthamon Jantalae

From: Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:59 AM

To: Phansiri Winichagoon; ThailandCO.AllStaff

Subject: RE: Initiation Plan_Strengthen Env Sust in COVID context_200511

Dear P Yai, 

 

Thanks for this clarification which will be reflected in the document. 

 

Best, 

Saengroj 

 

 

 

 

Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn 
Programme Specialist / Team Leader 
Inclusive Green Growth and Sustainable Development Unit 
United Nations Development Programme - Thailand 
12th Floor, United Nations Building 
Rajdamnern Nok Avenue, Bangkok 10200, Thailand 
Email: saengroj.srisawaskraisorn@undp.org 
Tel.: +66 (0)2 304 9100 ext. 5446 
Fax: +66 (0) 2280 0556 

http://www.undp.org  Follow us:      

 

 

 

From: Phansiri Winichagoon <phansiri.winichagoon@undp.org>  

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:49 AM 

To: Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn <saengroj.srisawaskraisorn@undp.org>; ThailandCO.AllStaff 

<thailandco.allstaff@undp.org> 

Subject: RE: Initiation Plan_Strengthen Env Sust in COVID context_200511 

 

Dear Saengroj, 

 

Thanks for incorporating the Community-based wildlife tourism into the proposal, convincingly. 

 

I have just a note on the sentences  “UNDP Thailand’s Tiger Project[1] has commissioned a comprehensive study, design, training 

programme, and a draft master plan for on the community-based wildlife tourism in the Huay Kha Khaeng Wildlife Sanctuary (and 

World Heritage Site).” that the Wildlife Tourism Master Plan covers all crucial elements of the standard wildlife tourism i.e. Wildlife 

habitat management to assure wildlife appearance, zoning and architectural design of tourism activities (canopy trails, wildlife 

knowledge museum, watch tower, etc), wildlife soft release programme, and including community-based wildlife tourism.  

 

So, the master plan is not particularly on Community-based wildlife tourism, but inclusively. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Phansiri 
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From: Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn <saengroj.srisawaskraisorn@undp.org>  

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:39 AM 

To: ThailandCO.AllStaff <thailandco.allstaff@undp.org> 

Subject: RE: Initiation Plan_Strengthen Env Sust in COVID context_200511 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your useful feedbacks which have been integrated into the revised draft.  

 

Attached is the final draft for your reference.  

 

Best, 

Saengroj 

 

 

 

 

 

Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn 
Programme Specialist / Team Leader 
Inclusive Green Growth and Sustainable Development Unit 
United Nations Development Programme - Thailand 
12th Floor, United Nations Building 
Rajdamnern Nok Avenue, Bangkok 10200, Thailand 
Email: saengroj.srisawaskraisorn@undp.org 
Tel.: +66 (0)2 304 9100 ext. 5446 
Fax: +66 (0) 2280 0556 

http://www.undp.org  Follow us:      

 

 

 

From: Saengroj Srisawaskraisorn <saengroj.srisawaskraisorn@undp.org>  

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:57 PM 

To: ThailandCO.AllStaff <thailandco.allstaff@undp.org> 

Subject: Initiation Plan_Strengthen Env Sust in COVID context_200511 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Attached for your comment please find a draft initiation plan for the Strengthening environmental sustainability in the 

context of COVID-19 pandemic Project which illustrates activities proposed under the approved TRAC 2 funding and 

follow-on activities from the Tiger project focusing on innovative conservation approaches.  

 

The purpose of an initiation plan is to serve as a programming mechanism for ideas/interventions that would hopefully 

lead to become a project/programme after completion in 18 months.  

 

Grateful if you could provide your feedback (if any) on the draft by COB Friday May 15. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Best regards, 

Saengroj  
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[1] The Strengthening Capacity and Incentives for Wildlife Conservation in the Western Forest Complex Project (UNDP/GEF PIMS ID 5436) 

 


